
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 3, 2007 

 

 

 

Honorable Members of the 

West Allis Common Council  

City Hall 

West Allis, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

I am herewith reappointing Reverend Mark Syre’ as a member of the West Allis Ethics Board.  His 

three-year term will expire on June 1, 2010. 

 

Reverend Syre’ resides with his wife and four children at 8518 West Arthur Place.  Reverend Syre’ 

graduated in 1963 from Fremont High School, Nebraska.  He obtained his Bachelor of Arts Degree 

from Augustana College in 1967 and graduated in 1974 from the Lutheran School of Theology at 

Chicago. 

 

Reverend Syre’ served in the United States Army from 1967-1970.  He served from 1976-2001 as a 

United States Army Reserve Chaplain and retired in 2001 as Lieutenant Colonel.  His pastoral calls 

include 1974-1977 in Racine, Wisconsin, 1977-1985 in Ironwood, Michigan, and 1985 to the 

present as the Pastor of First Lutheran Church in West Allis, Wisconsin.   

 

Your confirmation of this reappointment will be appreciated by the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeannette Bell, 

Mayor 
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